RECOMMENDATIONS

Due to the limited nature of cultural resources in the
project area, Fecos Archeological Consultants is
recommending clearance for this project, as planned.

This recommendation is based on a surface inspection of
the proposed impact zone: should additioral, subsurface
remains be present in the project area, they would not be
detected without extensive test excavation. OF course,
final clearance for this project must be grarnted by the

appropriate government agency.




